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General Comment 

Small business do not have the staff or time for adding another government reporting 
requirement. I do not see the benefit 
of adding another burden to get in the way of small businesses running their business. 
I don't even know what the usefulness 
of large employers doing 5500's is. It just seems like a government reporting that is 
not used in any constructive way. Please 
do not require small businesses to file 5500's. 
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